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REFERENCE: LA/COD/52

The Office of Legal Affairs of the United Nations presents its compliments to
the Permanent Missions of Member States and Non-Member States to the United Nations
and has the honour to refer to operative paragraph 34 of General Assembly resolution
73/265 of 22 December 2018, expressing appreciation to Governments that had made
voluntary contributions to the Trust Fund on the backlog relating to the Yearbook of the
International Law Commission, established by the Secretary-General pursuant to
General Assembly resolution 62/66 of 6 December 2007, and encouraging further
contributions to the Fund.

Should the Govemments of the Permanent Missions f'md it possible to make a
voluntary contribution to the Trust Fund, the Office of Legal Affairs would be grateful to
receive information to this effect as soon as possible. The following bank account in
which the resources of the Fund shall be kept has been designated:

Bank:      J.P. Morgan - Chase Bank
Address:    4 New York Plaza

New York, NY 10002
Account name:    United Nations General Trust Fund Account
Account number:  485-0019-69
ABA number.     0210-0002-1
Swift code:       CHASUS33
Reference:       Earmarked for ILC Yearbook Trust Fund.

The Office of Legal Affairs would also be most grateful if, in accordance with the
terms of reference of the Trust Fund, the Permanent Missions of Member States and of
Non-Member States would bring the question of the funding for the backlog relating to
the Yearbook of the International Law Commission, to the attention of non-governmental
organizations, private institutions and individuals who may be able to assist in this
regard. Any information, which the Permanent Missions of Member States and
Non-Member States might wish to supply as to the response on the part of such
non-governmental organizations, private institutions and individuals should likewise be
forwarded to the Office of Legal Affairs, at the earliest possible date.

The Office of Legal Affairs avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the
Permanent Missions of Member States and Non-Member States to the United Nations the
assurances of its highest consideration.
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